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Subject: Conducting ‘Cyber Awareness Program’ in BIS - reg.

It is to inform that Administration Department is going to conduct the Cyber
Awareness Program in association with the Office of the Station House Officer (SHO),
Cyber PS (Central District), Kamla Market, Delhi for BIS employees under the Staff
Welfare activity.

2. In the present scenario, continuously changes/increase in use of digital
technology, the cyber crime has increased day-by-day in many folds in recent past
years. To curve the cyber crime, Delhi Police has taken an initiative for cyber security
to aware for the citizen and aware about of the recent mode of cyber frauds and
precautionary measures for BIS employees.

3. Cyber Awareness Program will be organized for Group ‘A’ officers (in First
Phase) on 07 March 2024 from 1100 Hrs to 1300 hrs in BIS Auditorium.

4. All Group ‘A’ Ofﬁcer, those who are interested for attending this Cyber
Awareness Program, kindly send their nomination to Administration Department at
e-mail: administration@bis.gov.in on or before 05 March 2024.

8. This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

/{’Wé?f/‘
(Sandeep Meena)

Director (Administration)
Our Ref: ADMN/02/70/2023

Circulated to: All employees including contractual staff at BIS HQs.



